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It’s not too late to get your flu shot 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

CONTACT: Winkler Sims 
(334) 206-5023 

The Alabama Department of Public Health has received from the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention an additional 20,000 doses of influenza vaccine which will be administered at 
county health departments. Your local health department will announce clinic times, dates and 
locations. A limited number of private physicians in Alabama received additional doses of 
influenza vaccine from distributors in late November. 

"We are pleased that we can now vaccinate and help protect more people from influenza," said 
Dr. Donald Williamson, state health officer. "In Alabama, influenza usually peaks during the 
months of January and February, and so it’s not too late to be immunized." 

For more information contact your health care provider or county health department. Updated 
information may also be available at www.adph.org/immunization.  
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